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The  biggest  story  this  last  week  has  naturally  been  The
Ukraine, and you may be wondering why I’ve filed this story
under the GMO scrapbook. It’s because the subject has turned
to “why” did Mr. Putin pick the present moment to invade?
There has already been, for example, some nasty geopolitical
fallout, the first for the USSA, and the second for Russia
(possibly).  As for the USSA side of the equation, former
Japanese Prime Minister Shinzo Abe has called on the USSA to
“quit being ambiguous” and commit openly and unabashedly to
the commitment to defend Taiwan.   It’s an interesting plea,
because Japan has already done so some time ago, but Japan is
not (yet) strong enough to undertake that commitment all by
itself. But again, I suspect the few competent people left in
Swampington can read Abe’s implied message very clearly: 
“either you do it or we’re going to have to rearm and take
matters into our own hands.”

On the USSA side of the equation, that country along with
Germany has pledged arms shipments to The Ukraine, and the
message is once again clear: “you do the fighting for us, and
hopefully we can escalate the situation and embroil Russia in
a stalemate and ongoing conflict.” That, anyway, is my best
guess of the moment. India, China, Iran and a number of other
nations have quietly voiced their support for Russia, but make
no mistake, the longer Russia takes, the weaker its position
becomes, and the more Mr. Xi likes it. Oh, and by the way, Mr.
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Globaloney also appears to be prepping the next narrative via
his poodle Mr. Brandonenko, namely, that internet outages,
hacked bank accounts and stolen money, and power outages, are
going to be due to Russian cyber warfare (see Biden regime
claims Russia is about to unleash cyberattack against power
plants, banks and water treatment facilities).

Then  of  course  there’s  the  little-known  and  remembered
ecclesiastical situation, when the Ecumenical Patriarchate of
Constantinople – or as I like to call it, the Ecumaniacal
Patriarchate, due to its OINO [Orthodox In Name Only] and neo-
papal attitudes in the past few decades, not to mention its
financial ties to the Vatican and some Clowns In America –
granted autocephaly (self-governing status) to an element of
the Ukrainian Church, a move roundly denounced by most of the
rest of the Orthodox world, making the conflict really an
Orthodox versus Orthodox contest of the two largest bodies
within Eastern Orthodoxy, a goal that is also condign to the
thinking and objectives of Mr. Globaloney.

Amidst all of this there is now a story making the rounds on
the internet that Russia is quietly targeting various “hidden”
and (not-so) secret biological warfare laboratories that the
USSA located to the Ukraine.  The rumors include the claim
that  one  of  the  “projects”  being  worked  on  included
aerosolized rabies that would virtually devastate the entire
human population.  Whether  that aspect of the story is true
or not I do not know. But the biolabs theory, while wild, does
make a certain amount of sense, since a similar story attended
the Russian invasion of south Ossetia a few years ago.

Here’s a few versions of the biolabs theory(shared by S.D. and
D.M.F. with our thanks):

https://newspunch.com/putin-orders-military-to-destroy-bio-lab
s-in-ukraine-as-us-scrubs-evidence-of-their-existence/
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https://ua.usembassy.gov/embassy/kyiv/sections-offices/defense
-threat-reduction-office/biological-threat-reduction-program/

This story now appears to be confirmed, and one of the many
reasons  for  the  Russian  invasion  according  to  the  first
article:

According to US government documents, the US has multiple
biolabs  in  Ukraine.  In  typical  Pentagon  fashion,  these
biolabs are marketed as “defense.“

Russia has been warning the US for months to stop operating
dangerous biolabs on their doorstep. Mainstream media won’t
touch the topic now, but they did cover the news in the past.

Four months ago, Russia and China asked the UN for the US to
be “checked and limited” in biological capabilities.

Russia and China blamed the US for the Covid-19 outbreak and
were fearful that the US had more bioweapons to be unleashed
on the world.

How does this relate to Ukraine?

Putin has admitted he is engaged in a “special military
operation” to demilitarize Ukraine. Mainstream analysts fail
to understand the possible scope of this statement.

There is another rumor – again as of now unsubstantiated as
far as I can tell – that these laboratories were operated in
part by EcoHealth Alliance, which is allegedly connected to
Anthony Fauci  (for more on this aspect of the story, see

https://headlineusa.com/ecohealth-alliance-alleged-cia-front-o
rganization-tied-to-wuhan-lab-leak/

So the biolabs story is a minefield of rumor, speculation, and
like all such stories, there much room for misinformation. But
the main story, that the USSA and The Ukraine were operating
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biological warfare laboratories, and that the Russian invasion
appears to have deliberately conducted operations in the areas
containing them, and that the USSA has attempted to scrub the
evidence, appears to be true. Let’s also remember The Ukraine
also was a deliberate target, and was eventually accepting of,
GMOs.  There are stories out there on the internet right now
of scientists trying to combine “vaccines” with GMO foods, and
perhaps this type of research was being conducted in these
laboratories.

Color me “oh so surprised”… NOT,  because I truly believe the
political leadership class of the West is by and large insane,
corrupt,  and  evil,  and  that  they’re  basically  capable  of
anything…

See you on the flip side…

Tidbit: And This Article Raises All Sorts of Questions…
Apparently the Ukrainian Defense Ministry has faked a video or
two… which raises all sorts of thorny questions:

Ukraine’s Defense Ministry posted fake video as air battle
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